HOLLY BROOK ESTATES HOME OWNERS ASSOCIATION

Holly Brook Association News

We have started to organize and, as many of you know, from the March HOA meeting, an association

board has been elected. Members and their positions are:
President: Catherine Faught

Vice-President: Ted Miller

Secretary: Debbi Cline

Treasurer: Steve Beller

Architectural Coordinator: Brad Wootten

Recently, we established a website for our association. The link is:

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Holly_Brook Please visit the site and register so you can provide

input, initiate discussions, and otherwise become informed and involved in the association. If you

have suggestions, contact Brad at bwootten@comcast.net.

Residents (Owners and Renters)!

Your input/ideas are needed about having a Common Area Cleanup
and Neighborhood Meet and Greet Day. We would remove debris and
make minor repairs to some of the common areas and have a covered
dish/hotdog cookout so we can better get to know one another. Pos-
sible dates could be Saturday, either May 28, or June 4 or 11th. Your

ideas are needed.
If interested, post some comments on the website or contact a board
member (emails are on the website).

If you would like to volunteer to be on a planning committee for the

event, please let one of the board members know that too.
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